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SENIOR MATHS

Our primary students are revisiting place
value! They are learning to flexibly rename
numbers using place value parts of
thousands, hundreds, tens and ones!

Well done to Savannah who worked in the
thousands!

DISTRICT ATHLETICS
CARNIVAL

Once again, the District Athletics Carnival
has been postponed due to the condition of
King George Oval which makes it unsafe for
the students.

The new date is Friday 2nd August.

YEAR 6 - 7 TRANSITION

Our Year 6 students have begun their
transition days to the local high schools.
Just as pre-schoolers look forward to
coming to big school, our Yr 6 students look
forward to moving on to an even bigger
school!

The change from primary to high school is
a big one. These transition days help the
students to experience what it will be like to
be more independent and negotiate their
way around a larger campus, transport,
multiple teachers, and new friends.

This is an exciting time for Conah, Louellq,
Myeisha & Kahleyah.




Celebrate with us at
Carcoar Public School
Friday 5th July
9.30-2.30pm

A FINAL WORD FROM
MRS KOVAC

Thank you to all of the school families and
staff for your support over the past 5 years.
I am excited to be moving on to a new
phase of my life caring for my growing
family and travelling.

I am confident to leave you in the very
capable hands of Mrs Amylee Knight.
Amylee visited the school last week and is
very much looking forward to working with
you all to make LPS even more fabulous!

I wish the very best to each and every one
of you. Your children are a credit to you
and | look forward to hearing about all of
the wonderful things they achieve_in the
future.

Stay fabulous!

Christine Kovac | Principal




